
asbestos abatement is pending, 
and Monica is keeping in close 
contact with Walter Curry 
concerning the upcoming 
renovation of the east wing. 

Accounts Receivable/
Collections were discussed.  
Monica and Janie, will review 
these bi-weekly.  The financial 
statements were discussed and 
accepted.

The next meeting date, August 
26, was selected, and future 
agenda items were discussed.  
The meeting adjourned at 11:35 
am, and the Board once again 
enjoyed a meal of the resident’s 
choosing.  This month, it was hot 

dogs, chips, and ice cream 
bars—a perfect summer lunch.

A steak dinner was enjoyed 
last Friday evening by the 
Board, Administration, staff, 
and employees of the facility to 
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celebrate a wonderful report 
from the annual State survey of 
the Care Center.  The surveyors 
were extremely complimentary 

of the facility, the employees, 
and the diligence, dedication, 
and love with which they 
attended the residents and cared 

Rebecca Lynn Morrow 
Cochran, age 48, of Bronte, 
Texas, entered into the loving 
arms of her Heavenly Father on 
Wednesday, July 31, 2014. 
Graveside service were held at 
2 pm Saturday, August 2, in 
Fort Chadbourne Cemetery with 
the Rev. John Driggers 
officiating. Services were under 
the direction of Shaffer Funeral 
Home.

Becky was preceded in death 
by her maternal grandfather, 
Jack Corley; and her paternal 
grandparents, Edna and Jake 
Morrow.

She is survived by her 
husband, Kenneth Cochran; son 
Cory Cochran; son Tanner 
Cochran and wife Kaitlin; 
grandson Kason Ray Cochran; 
parents Jim and Mary Morrow; 
maternal grandmother Christine 
Corley (lovingly called Big 
Mama); brother John Morrow; 
sister Jami Williams; best friend 
Carol; beloved dog Oliver; and 
numerous nephews, nieces and 
other relatives.

By Pat Stephens
The Board of Directors of the 

West Coke County Hospital 
District met in regular session 
July 29, 2014.  President Mary 
Bessent called the meeting to 
order and declared a quorum 
was present.  Other Board 
members present were Dessie 
Kendall, Sarah Green, Pat 
Stephens and Pat Carwile.  
Monica Toney, Administrator, 
and Janie Munoz, BOM, were 
also present at the meeting. The 
invocation was given by Pat 
Stephens.  Minutes from the 
previous meeting were 
approved, and absent Board 
members were excused.

In the census count, there are 
currently 31 residents in the 
facility.

In the staffing update, the 
need continues for additional 
nurses.  There is currently an ad 
running for these positions. The 
facility is sufficiently staffed at 
this time.  

In the Administrator’s report, 
Monica informed the Board of 
the development of a newsletter 
for the facility, which will be 
very beneficial in marketing.    

Under capital projects, the 

Recently residents of Bronte Health and Rehab Center enjoyed an outing to 
Hummer House in Christoval.


